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Dear Mr. Denton:

This letter will confirm a conversation between Messrs. Erickson
and 3rinkman of CG&E and Messrs. Collins and Hinson of the NRC on
May 1, 1981.

CG&E agreed to add a technician on the back shifts so that there
would be a dedicated HP/Rad Chem Technician without the responsibility
for radwaste operation. (Our previous submittal indicated the HP/Rad
Chem Technician would also operate radwaste on the back shifts.)

Qur previous submittals will be formally revised as indicated
above.

Very truly yours,

THE CINCINNATI GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY
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James D. Flynn

cc: Service List
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